
43, CLARGES STREET,
LONDON, W. 1.

7th March, 1930.

My dear Sir Arthur,
It Is unfortunate that the copy of my 

book, "The Zoroastrian Doctrine of a Future 
Life," which I had the pleasure of sending 
to you some time back, did not, by some 
mischance, come to your hands.

I am asking the Columbia University 
Press to send you another copy of the book. 
It is sent to you with my very best com­
pliments, and trust that it may prove of 
interest.

51th expressions of sincere regard, 
Believe me,

Yours very sincerely/^

Sir Arthur W. Currie, X.C.M.G., K.C.B.


